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Upcoming dates 

 

Dear Parents, 
Welcome to our new look 
‘Headlines’. I hope you all had a 
restful holiday and are all geared up 
for our even bigger and better 
Rainbow Picnic this year. We have 
the School Uniform shop, a book 
shop Goalz and Legacy Sports 
supporting the event this year. 
Please bring along a dish to share. 
We look forward to seeing you 
there.  
You will have noticed the changes 
to the playground over the 
holidays. We have now added extra 
picnic benches, playground 
equipment and playground games 
at Rayyan so that the children can 
enjoy the outdoor space. I think 
some of our parents are enjoying 
them too.  
We have a healthy eating policy to 
encourage children to be health 
and due to many allergies and food 
intolerances in school. Children are 
not allowed to bring birthday cakes 
or sweets to school to share in 
class. However they can bring a 

 

our parent’s collection or help your 
child to choose a book.  
Our school Wi-Fi system has been 
upgraded to provide various logins 
for staff, students and parents. 
When onsite, parents can now sign 
in to the CISDR-HotSpot and use 
the password :cisdguest12 
This week the Student Council 
painted our new ‘Friendship 
Bench’. They will be telling the 
children in class about the bench 
which will be a place to sit when 
you need a friend. It will be placed 
beside the climbing frame.  
Our House Point system is well 
underway with children being 
awarded Dojo points for good 
work, progress, manners and 
general positive reinforcement. 
Our focus in school this half term is 
good manners; politeness, holding 
doors open, saying good morning 
and being kind to one another.  
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party bag or treat for the class to 
take home at the end of the day. 
That way we do not infringe on 
valuable learning time in school.  
This week Year 6 visited the Roza 
Haddad flower nursery and learned 
about the growth process and how 
special colours are created. They 
brought some beautiful examples 
back to school. Year 1 also 
celebrated their Time Travellers unit 
by going on holiday. The passed 
through Passport Control, took their 
suitcases on to the ‘aeroplane’ and 
had a great learning experience on 
the trip.  
This morning the University of 
Calgary students, who are working 
with us in school, presented a short 
assembly on safety in play. They will 
be at out Rainbow Picnic to tell you 
about it and are running a ‘safe play’ 
poster competition in school with 
prizes. More details to follow.  
The library is now open for parents 
from 1.30-2.30pm on Tuesdays. 
Please come along and choose from 



 
Weekly Award Certificate Winners 

 

 
Contact us: 

 

 
For general enquiries contact 
Jan Flattley, secretary on: 
Email: jan.flattley@nias.qa  
Tel: +974 40349777 
 
For Admissions contact 
Sally Horton on 
Email: sally.horton@nais.qa 
Tel: +974 40349777 
 
Head of Campus  
Email: ann.djedid@nais.qa  
Tel: +974 4034 9777  
 
Web: www.cisdoha.com 

 

Birthdays 
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Leen Ahmed (7) 
Al Reem Al 
Jehani(7) 
Sara Al Shahwani(7) 
Naisha Katkar(4) 
Nathan Victor(10) 
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